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VITORNEYS AT 1AW JULIE D. KOHLER

PLEASE REPLY TO: Bridgeport
E-Mail Address: jkohler@cohenandwolf.com

January 17, 2011

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Ms. Linda L. Roberts
Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Docket No. 401,
Application by T-Mobile Northeast LLC for a Certificate
of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for a
Telecommunications Facility at 208 Valley Road in the
Town of New Canaan, Connecticut

Ms. Roberts:

The re-opened hearing in the above-referenced docket is presently scheduled for
January 27, 2011. It is necessary for T-Mobile to respectfully request that this hearing be
rescheduled to a future date.

As the Council is aware from the Applicant's Motion to Reopen Evidentiary Hearing
dated November 2, 2010, T-Mobile is working collaboratively with Verizon and AT&T to ensure
that the proposed facility can adequately accommodate all three carriers. In order to locate
AT&T on the facility, additional lease area and approval of the landlord, Silver Hills Hospital,
are required and have not yet been secured. Further, the landlord has recently posed
questions to T-Mobile regarding aspects of the facility that will require some additional work to
address.

It is T-Mobile's intent to provide the Council with a proposal (i) for a facility that will
accommodate all three carriers; (ii) is the ultimate result of ongoing collaboration between the
carriers involved; and (iii) has all of the necessary underlying contractual approvals from the
landowner. T-Mobile cannot proceed on January 27" as it hasn't yet secured approval of the
landlord for the proposal, additional lease area, etc.
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We are mindful of the impending deadlines in this matter, and would suggest that
perhaps a new date might be set for the limited re-opening within the next 4- 6 weeks.

Don't hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns

Very truly yours
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Julie D. Kohler

JDK:dIm

cc:  Service List (Via Electronic Mail)
Melanie Bachman, Esq. (Via Electronic Mail)
Ms. Christina M. Walsh (Via Electronic Mail)
Mr. Hans Fiedler (Via Electronic Maii)



